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On Friday 16th November, the Nursery will be going on a pyjama walk around Kings Park.  The children (and grownups) are welcome to wear PJ’s, onezies and dressing gowns to nursery. We would welcome as many grownups as possible to join us. 
We will leave the nursery at:
10:30am for the morning session,
2:45pm for the afternoon session.

As this is for charity we do welcome donations. 
Hope to see you then. 
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